
 

Hi, 

Thank you for attending our Phonics Workshop on Tuesday, we hope you enjoyed 

working with your child and finding out about our phonics programme in school. 

Usually, we use Twitter and post photos throughout the week, 

we are currently waiting for our shiny new iPads to be sent to 

school…so watch this space! In the meantime, please follow 

@greenleasps and if you have not done so already, please sign 

the consent form to allow your child to be photographed for 

Twitter.  

This week we have had enjoying our topic ‘Autumn, Weather 

and Sticks’. We have LOVED our new book Stanley’s Stick. It has inspired us to 

be even more imaginative, we have been busy appreciating the outdoors and 

finding sticks that have helped us with our Art, Literacy and Role Play. 

Here are our Ask Me About... moments for the last few days, these may start 

up a discussion with your child:  

• Autumn; Welly Walk 

• Phonics: v, w, x, y 

• Stick Hunt 

• Art- leaf printing 

• Maths- the number 5 

 

Homework: 

 

Can you make the number 4 and 5 using sticks? You could present this as a 

number or using tally marks. 

 

Have a lovely weekend, many thanks, 

The F2 Team 😊 


